
 

We hope you have a lovely Christmas break and are ready for the exciting things we have coming up, 

when we return.  

Show and Tell: 

Show and Tell will commence next half term, please see the dates below. The focus of this Show and 

Tell will be to showcase a talent! This might be through certificates, photos or showing us what they 

can do. If your child chooses to bring something in, please ensure they only bring in 1 item. Please 

can we insist that the item is not a valuable / sentimental / breakable object in case of any accidents 

that may occur.  

 

Parent mornings: 

Parent mornings will resume next half term. Please see the dates below. If you are joining us for 

parent morning, your activity will be in the classroom. Please do not go into the cloakroom or toilets 

with your child due to safeguarding. 

 

Spellings: 

This half term, your child will start to bring home a spellings sheet, with 3 spellings to learn over a 

week. Spelling sheets will go out on a Wednesday and will also be available on showbie. Along with 

the spelling sheet, there will be a link on the sheet for your child to play a game containing their 

spelling words. Children will be tested on Thursday and you will receive results on a Friday, as their 

spelling test will be sent home.  

Interventions:  

We will be continuing interventions with certain children this term, supporting them with their 

reading, writing and maths. Please look on Showbie for their progress in these. If there is nothing in 

their interventions folder, they are not in one.  

Snacks: 

A quick reminder about snacks. Monday-Thursday, snacks need to be fruit/vegetables only. On 

Fridays, children can bring in an alternative healthy snack such as cheese, crackers or yoghurt. Please 

ensure your child’s snack is named. Please note, we cannot provide a morning snack if your child 

does not bring one. We only have enough fruit snacks to provide an afternoon snack during story 

time. If you send your child/ren in with grapes, please ensure these are cut up length ways as they 

are a choking hazard otherwise. 

Thank you, 

The Reception Team       

15.01.25 22.01.25 29.01.25 05.02.25 

Yellow Team Blue Team Green Team Red Team 

17.01.25 24.01.25 31.01.25 07.02.25 

Blue and Red 
Literacy morning 

Yellow and Green 
Literacy morning 

Blue and Red 
Maths morning 

Yellow and Green 
Maths morning 


